
U.S. GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION

Office of Inspector General

November 30, 2023

The Honorable Robert J. Wittman

United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Wittman:

I have received your letter of November 15, 2023, expressing your concerns about the

General Service Administration’s (GSA) site selection process for the Federal Bureau of

Investigation’s (FBI) Headquarters site.

My office is initiating an evaluation of GSA’s selection of the site. Our objective will be to

assess the agency’s process and procedures for the site selection to relocate the FBI

Headquarters.

We intend to begin this work immediately and will share with you and the relevant

committees a copy of any report which may result from this evaluation.

If you have further concerns on this topic, please contact me or Robert Preiss of my staff

at robert.preiss@gsaig.gov or (202) 273-7266.

Since rely,

Robert Erickson

Acting Inspector General

1800 F Street, NW, Washington, DC 20405-0002


